
Beazer Homes USA Conference Call for June Quarter Results Scheduled for July 26, 2000

July 11, 2000

ATLANTA, July 11 /PRNewswire/ -- On Tuesday, July 25, 2000, after the close of the market, Beazer Homes USA, Inc. (NYSE: BZH)
(www.beazer.com ) will release its results for the quarter ended June 30, 2000. In order to discuss the results and give everyone a chance to ask
questions, the Company has scheduled a conference call for Wednesday, July 26, 2000 at 10:00 AM Eastern Time. You may listen to the conference
call and view the Company's slide presentation over the internet by going to the "Investor Relations" section of the Company's website at beazer.com.
For information on participating in the conference call by telephone, please call 404-250-3420 ext. 237 or e-mail investorrelations@beazer.com .
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